
Call for TESOL 2019 Proposal Reviewers 
 

Reviewers play an important role in ensuring that the presentations at the annual convention 
reflect the dynamic nature of the profession. We look for reviewers with expertise in the 
presentation areas so that all proposals receive fair peer reviews.  
 
We invite you to apply if you 
 

● are a member in good standing of TESOL International Association, 
● have regular internet access, 
● have a PDF reader such as Adobe Acrobat Reader, and 
● are able to read between 26 July and 23 August 2018 

 
The Application Process 
 
Applications must be submitted electronically using this form by 15 June 2018. You will be 
notified via email by early July if you have been selected to review proposals for TESOL 2019. 
 
If you have questions about the review process, please contact conventions@tesol.org for 
assistance.  
 
Thank you for your service to our association and the TESOL community. 
 

https://precis2.preciscentral.com/Link.aspx?ID=373FF041FBEA74451441C302E65C0800
mailto:conventions@tesol.org

